
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

For Immediate Release:  April 10, 2023 
 
Please take notice that the City of Eau Claire Housing Division will hold a staff Public Hearing on 
Thursday, April 13, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. in the Council Chamber at City Hall, 203 S Farwell Street, 
Eau Claire, WI. 
 
The purpose of the staff Public Hearing is to provide the public an opportunity to comment on 
the proposed 2023 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME Investment 
Partnership program recommendations.  
 
 
This notice is given in accordance with the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the 
Wisconsin Statutes. 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 
April 6, 2023 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Eau Claire City Council Advisory Committee on 
Appointments will meet on Tuesday, April 11, 2023 beginning at 1:00 p.m. in the Our 
Parks Conference Room at City Hall, 203 South Farwell Street, Eau Claire, Wisconsin.   

 
The purpose of the meeting will be to consider recommendations for 

appointments to City Boards, Commissions and Committees, along with other items as 
included on the attached agenda. 

 
This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of 

the Wisconsin Statutes. 
 

 
  
Tess Morgan 
Media/Communications Specialist 
 
c: News Media 
 City Clerk/Public Bulletin Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

CANCELLED 


